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Strategic planning committee: 

 

The Strategic Planning Committee 
continues to consolidate previous goals 
from each ministry.  We are also working to 
make sure we get accurate Sunday school 
attendance numbers each week.  We had a 
gap in collecting the information, but are 
now back on track.  This information is 
important in measuring the success of our 
efforts and plan for the future.  If you are 
interested in joining the strategic planning 
committee, please let me know.  Our hope 
is to help CTR grow by identifying and 
communicating our Congregations goals, 
measuring our performance toward these 
goals, and producing a annual report for 
the board and congregation. 

Pursuing a career in service to the Lord through the church is 
a fulfilling opportunity, but it is not an inexpensive 
choice.  Those who pursue professional church work many 
times incur educational debt, just like anyone else may 
do.  Repayment of educational debt is often made more 
difficult by the more modest salaries of church workers, 
compared to other professions.   

In order to encourage and retain our professional church 
workers here at Christ the Redeemer, several years ago the 
congregation established a fund to assist our Pastors, DCEs 
and other synodically-trained church workers in repaying 
their student loans.  This fund relies on the donations of our 
members here at CTR.  The fund is currently in need of 
additional funds.  Please prayerfully consider a designated 
donation to this cause.  You may place your gift in the weekly 
offering with a designation of “Student Loan Fund” or you 
may give your gift directly to one of the Elders, and we will 
ensure that it is deposited in the correct fund.   

Thank you for your past generosity and for ongoing support.  

– Jim Holt, Elder Chair 

STUDENT LOAN 

REPAYMENT FUND 
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The Skit Guys 

Sunday Worship: 
8:15 & 10:45 AM 

Sunday School/Bible Classes 
9:30 AM 

PHONE: 918/492-6451 

Web: www.ctrtulsa.org 

Email:  
christredeemer@ctrtulsa.org  

Mite Boxes - How They Began 

Perhaps inspired by the various “cent” or “mite” societies of the early 1800s, the Woman’s Mission to Woman urged members in 

its first circular letter in 1871 to use their new Mite Box to raise funds.  The entire family was encouraged to contribute.  The    

garnet-colored paper box had an opening on the top and the words, “Woman’s Mission to Woman,” in gold letters on the side. 

LWML Mite Boxes 

Over the years, many Lutheran Ladies Aid societies used a box to gather funds in support of local and synod ministries.  Under the 

original 1928 Lutheran Women’s Missionary Endeavor organizational plan, each woman in every congregation would receive a 

Mite Box if she participated in Ladies Aid.  Receipts from the 92 Ladies Aid societies totaled $6,651.31 in 1930. 

The Lutheran Women’s Missionary League, formally recognized by the Lutheran Church-Missouri Synod in 1942, required by the 

newly adopted constitution and bylaws, that 25% of all missionary contributions be given to the national organization, shared 

from the districts.  Leaguers are reminded to not just tuck their Mite Box out of sight until meeting day, but instead to: 

-Put your pennies in the box at the end of each day 

-Say “thank you” with an appropriate amount whenever calamity or misfortune has been averted 

-Empty all your loose change from your kitchen coin bowl into the box on meeting day 

Throughout the decades, Lutheran women have stepped out in faith, setting goals and trusting God to move the hearts of His 

people to give generously to LWML to proclaim the Gospel. 

Mite Explanation and History 
Based on the Biblical account of the widow’s mite (Luke 21:1-4), the Mite Box 

is intended for regular contributions of “mites” - offerings above and beyond 

the support given to congregations and the LCMS.  Mite Box contributions 

amount to millions of dollars that fund district and national mission grants and 

implement the LWML program. 


